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29 September 1948

Dear 8ir,

In accordance with our telephone converssatien
this date, informing you that Rear Admiral B. H.
Hillenkoetter would be out of the ocountry on Navy lay,
letter of The Chief of Public Relations, PR-S00(RHE)
Serisl 13871, dated 22 September 1948, ia returned
herewith.

Yours very truly,

STAT

Personal Assistant to the

Directcr of Central Iptelligere
Lisut Comdr James G. Feardon
Room 0105, Mair Navy
Kavy Departaent
Kashington 25, . C.
Encl.
When informed that DCI would be out of country on Navy
Day, he requested that their letter be returned and
they would handle.
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